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28
th

 September 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,            

 

Next week (w/c 1
st

 October) our topic is All About Me, we will be focusing on the children’s interests and what they like 

to do.  

 

On Monday please can you send in a photo of your child doing something they enjoy.  This could be something such as 

riding their bike or scooter, doing a drawing, cooking with mum or dad.  Unfortunately we will not be able to return these 

photos as we will be sticking them in their books.  

 

Thank you to all those who have sent in their honey pot fund and we are still happy to accept your contribution if you 

have not yet sent it in. 

 

At this time of year the children are very interested in all the new toys and sometimes “pop” them in their pockets to 

take home.  If you find any nursery toys at home please just send them back to nursery. 

 

Please encourage your child to put on their own shoes and socks as they have to change them when we go to the hall.  

 

Please remember not to put girls in tights on your hall day, please put them in trousers/leggings and socks on this day.  

Ladybirds go on Monday and Bees on Wednesday.  

 

Finally please send a coat in with your child everyday as our nursery playground can be quite chilly. 

 

Thank you for your support.   

The Nursery Team 


